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Dear Parents 

 

Canada Hoodie Order 

 

I have organised, through the company Hoodiehut.co.uk, a specially designed hoodie for this year’s Canada 

snowsports visit. The design can be seen below; the cost per hoodie is £24.99: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to place an order for your child please access the website using the link below:  

 

https://www.hoodiehut.co.uk/ski-hoodies/tgs-canada20/ 

https://tgs.starmat.uk/parents/school-visits/canada/ 

 

Payment will be taken and your child’s details including size and initials on the hoodie will be asked for. The 

‘shop’ is open from today and will close on Wednesday 26 February at 1.00pm to allow for delivery before 

the visit!   After placing your order you will receive an email confirming the order and payment details. All 

of the hoodies will then be delivered to school in one batch after the closing date and passed on to students.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr R Solk 

Faculty Leader: Physical Education 

 


